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Dear Sir, 
 

Updated User Manual and Input Template for ‘Financial Projection Model’. 
 

 

Please refer to FSD Circular No.01 dated March 03, 2014 related to the captioned 

subject.  
 

The input template and the user manual for the ‘Financial Projection Model (FPM)’ 

have been updated in accordance with the “Guidelines on Risk Based Capital Adequacy- 

Revised Regulatory Capital Framework for banks in line with Basel III”.  In this regard, all 

the scheduled banks are advised to collect the soft copies of the updated input template and 

user manual from Financial Stability Department within the period of September 06, 2015 to 

September 10, 2015.  
 

Initially the scheduled banks will have to submit appropriately filled in one (01) input 

template for the quarters from June 2012 to June 2015 (13 quarters) on or before October 15, 

2015 to Financial Stability Department. All other instructions provided in FSD Circular No. 

01 dated March 03, 2014 will remain unchanged.   
 

Please acknowledge receipt. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

(Debashish Chakrabortty) 
General Manager 

Phone: 02-9530279 


